
Dear Parents, Carers  

  

Year 6 – Autumn  Curriculum Newsletter  

  

Welcome back to the Autumn term! We hope that you had a lovely and restful summer holiday. The 

children have already settled really well into their new surroundings and routines and I look forward to 

getting to know them better as the term unfolds. Please find below a summary of the term ahead. 
Hopefully you find this letter informative; however, please do not hesitate to contact me if you have 

any questions.  

Weekly Homework:  

• Home learning grid – 1 activity per fortnightly.  

• Reading - 10 mins daily 

• C.G.P revision books – SPAG and maths – to be brought in by Thursday, please. (These books 

will follow in due course). 

• Edshed assignment / spelling practice.  

• TT Rockstars.  

  

Spellings:  

Spellings will be given out by Friday. The spelling test will be the following Thursday. Spelling test 

books must be brought in on Thursdays for the weekly test.   

 

Reading Diaries: 

Please could these be completed and brought in on a Wednesday. At the back of these books are the 

children’s individual TTR and spelling shed log-ins.   

  

P.E Lessons  

Year 6 will have PE on a Wednesday afternoon. Please ensure that your child is in possession of a 

full and named PE kit for their lesson. We will go outside for P.E. in most weathers, so please ensure 

that you provide appropriate clothing for the weather.  

Curriculum Information  

Attached is a summary of the topics which the children will be covering this term. I am looking forward 
to the new term ahead and am sure that it will be full of fabulous learning experiences!   

Parent Meet the Teacher 

There is a meeting for Year 5 and Year 6 parents on Monday 9th September at 9am. I look forward to 

meeting some of you then. To contact me, please send an email to: info@dormansland.surrey.sch.uk  

 

Yours sincerely,  

  

Mrs Karen Wells  

Year 6 Class Teacher   

  
  

  

  
  

  
  
  
  

  
  

  


